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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Home Learning 

 

We have sent out home learning packs for every child.  Each pack  

contains an individual interim report with three main targets and  

resources to support them. 

 

While your children are at home please... 

 

 Chat 

 

 Play 

 

 Read 

 

with your child on a daily basis. 

 

We will post daily challenges on Tapestry for you to complete together.  

If you have not accessed Tapestry please check your emails as we have 

re-sent your activation link. 

 

Remember to use Bug Club, it is a fantastic online learning platform for 

reading.  Your log in details are on the inside of your yellow reading  

record book. 

 

If you have any problems with logging into any of these online resources 

please feel free to email your child’s teacher. 

 

Miss Saunders ras@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

Miss Jenkins rsj@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

 

We thank you for your continued support in such uncertain times. 

 

The Early Years Foundation Stage Team. 


